
Day-to-day program of DoY Early Childhood Summer School 2025 

  Monday  
14 July 2025  

Tuesday  
15 July 2025  

Wednesday  
16 July 2025  

Thursday  
17 July 2025  

Friday  
18 July 2025  

09:00 - 09:30 Welcome: coffee / tea  Day start: coffee / tea  Day start: coffee / tea  Day start: coffee / tea  Day start: coffee / tea  

09:30 
 

10:30  

Joined lecture: 
Translation of animal 
research to human 
research/ play  
By: Marijke Achterberg  & 
Heidi Lesscher  

Lecture: Language 
development  
By: Imme Lammertink  
 

Lecture: Global maternal 
and infant health  
By: Regien Biesma  

  

Lecture: Equality, 
diversity and inclusion in 
early childhood and 
primary education  
By : Paul Leseman  

Lecture: Pain and stress  
By: Maria Luisa Tataranno  

10:30 - 11:00 Break  Break  Break  Break  Break  

11:00  

12:00  

Joined lecture: 
Translation of animal 
research to human 
research/ play  
By: Marijke Achterberg  & 
Heidi Lesscher  

Workshop: Write a grant 
proposal 

Lecture: Self regulation 

  

  

  

Lecture: Physical activity 
and screen time  
 By: Pauline Slot  

Lecture: Sensitive periods 
and cognitive 
development  
By: Marie Deserno  

  

12:00 - 13:00 Lunch  Lunch  Lunch  Lunch  Lunch  

13:00  

15:00  

Lecture: Basics of  neuro-
development and neuro-
anatomy  

By: Jeroen Dudink  

Joined lecture: 
Interdisciplinary views on 
sleep  
By: Marit Zuurveld ,  
Els Janson  & Marlou 
Lasschuijt  

Joined lecture: 
Interdisciplinary views on 
feeding  
By: Jeroen Dudink & Ora 
Oudgenoeg-Paz 

Symposium: Present 
grant proposals  

Certificate ceremony  

15:00  
17:00  

Workshop: Write a grant 
proposal 

Excursion to BabyLab / 
Work on grant proposals  

Excursion to research lab 
/ Work on grant proposals  

Escape room  

  

  

18:30  
      Group dinner with 

speakers  
  

 


